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Fast shipping, Free Tracking number will be provided after the
shipment.Paperback. Publisher: China Machine Press Pub. Date
:2010-06-01. This book from the perspective of car use and
maintenance . details the automotive sensors. actuators and
electronic control unit is installed. the structure principle.
detection methods. etc. and listed some of the performance of a
typical automotive electronic components. test examples. This
book contains five chapters. the main contents of the electronic
components including electronic control of engine testing.
electronically controlled automatic transmission control system.
the detection of electronic components. automobile anti-lock
braking system. electronic components and other electronic
control systems testing electronic components device detection.
Book for car maintenance personnel and related technical
personnel. but also as institutions of higher education teachers
and students of professional automotive and related reference
materials. Contents: Preface Chapter 1 Introduction 1.1 The
development process of automotive technology automotive
technology 1.2 1.3 automotive technology advantages of the
application of the status quo power transmission assembly
control system 1.3.1 1.3.2 1.3.3 body chassis control system.
control system 1.3 .4 1.4 Information and communication system
using a special automotive electronics environment 1.4.1 by the
power voltage...
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